
Central Stockport Area Committee 

Supplement to Report 

 

Supplemental update to the report on the review of polling districts, polling places 

and polling stations to provide the Committee with details of representations received 

for the wards mentioned in the report. The below figures were up to date as of 

Thursday 28 July 2022. 

 

Brinnington & Stockport Central 

One submission has been received which was overall supportive of the polling 

station for BC1, Vernon Park Primary School, but stated there were significant 

parking problems at the school. 

 

Cheadle East and Cheadle Hulme North  

No submissions have been received.  

 

Davenport and Cale Green  

Three positive submissions have been received about polling stations for DC10/DC4 

(Kimberley Street Day Centre), DC7 (Stockport Cricket Club), and DC6 (Great Moor 

Junior School) respectively. 

 

Edgeley  

No submissions have been received. 

 

Manor  

No submissions have been received.  

 

Offerton  

Representations were received to redraw polling district boundaries, affecting OF1, 

OF3, OF4, OF5, and OF6.  

Representations have been made to create two new polling districts served by a new 

polling station centred on the Sainsburys car park.  

A negative comment was received stating that electors from parts of OF2 must walk 

further to reach their polling station than they would to reach neighbouring OF3’s 

polling station.  



 

Reddish South  

One submission has been received which was positive about the polling station for 

RS8, All Saint’s Church.  

 

 


